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School Values Winners 

Key Stage 2 

Faith –  

Respect –  

Kindness –  

Honesty -  

Resilience - 

Key Stage 1 & EYFS 

Faith – Daniel 

Respect –  

Kindness – Skyelar 

Honesty - Ezekiel 

Resilience - 

Whole School 

Maths Week Competition 

Well done to Katie and Alessia who won the Maths Week Competition for completing exciting maths 

activities at home and sharing these with Mrs Marshall. Well done to both children. 

 

School Disco 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Crafting 

We are inviting up to 30 parents to attend the crafting event with your child on Thursday, December 

5th at 8:45am to 9:45am in the KS2 Hall.  If you have attended this event before we would ask that 

you allow others a chance.  To book your place on a first come first serve basis please email 

office@stursulasprimaryschool.co.uk stating your child’s name and class.  On the day please make 

your way to the KS2 hall and your child will join you after morning registration. 

 

Parent Carer Focus Group for children with SEND 

Please see attached PDF regarding information about the parent carer focus group taking place on 

Thursday 12th December at 6.30pm via zoom.   

 

All children are to attend school in their party clothes and 

sensible footwear on Friday 6th December. Year 1 to 6 will attend 

the Disco throughout the day with Moji Entertainment.  Year 3 

will need to ensure that they are in for 8.45am ready to get the 

party started!  

Nursery and Reception will have a Christmas entertainment 

show performed by Jelly Jade in the morning.  

Thank you to those who have already paid the £4 for the 

disco/entertainer.  If you haven’t already done so please pay via 

schoolcomms.  

We hope the children have a fantastic time! 

Mrs Stone and PTA 

 

 

mailto:office@stursulasprimaryschool.co.uk


Nursery 

 

Reception 
 If your child is wearing their PE kit as part of their costume, they will need to wear it to 

school on Wednesday 11th December, Thursday 12th December and Friday 13th December.  
 The library book box will now stay inside the classrooms and children will have an 

opportunity in the afternoon on a Friday to choose a library book.  
 

Year 1 
Lost Clothing 

We always have a selection of lost clothing left at the end of each day and our lost property box is starting to 

overflow! This box will be put outside Year 1 so that you can look through. Please can you also check the label 

of your child’s jumpers to ensure they have come home with their own jumper. 

However, now that the cold weather is here, please can you teach your child to put their gloves in the coat 

pockets and their hat inside their coat sleeve so that they do not go missing. We know that they are only little 

but our Year 1 children need to learn to become responsible for their own items.   

Year 2 

  

Year 3 

  

Year 4 

 

Year 5 

 

Year 6 

 CLC 

Children have been drawing up plans and experimenting with different materials to use for their 

Anderson Shelter.  

If children are able to bring in any spare cardboard, this would be very much appreciated.  

St Joseph’s  

 

 


